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To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning application s6/2013/1886/FP
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To: planning@welhat.gov.uk
Subject: Planning application s6/2013/1886/FP
Date: Sun, 15 Sep 2013 17:22:53 +0100

Dear Tracey Harvey
| would like to comment on this planning application.

| am very unhappy about this proposal for the following reasons.

1. The plans show a substantial increase in size in the property which will be imposing on my family home.

2. The increase In size will result in the first and second floor windows having unobstructed views
directly into my living/dinning area as well as the garden. This has a precedent as my conservatory flank

windows had to be obscured for the same reason.
Yours sincerely

Mr Baysal Cemal

21 Kingsmead
Cuffley
Potters Bar
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